
 

Wellington Primary Science  

Parental Information 

Year Group – 5 

Term – Autumn  

Topic – Human Reproduction and Ageing 

In the Human Reproduction and Ageing project, your child will learn what life cycles are, order the stages of life cycles for different 

animal species and compare them. They will learn what mammals are and the five key mammalian characteristics. They will sort 

vertebrates, deciding whether or not they are mammals. They will look closely at different mammalian life cycles and make 

comparisons. They will investigate the relationship between the mass of mammals and how long they carry their young by creating 

and interpreting scatter graphs. They will learn about the stages and processes of the human life cycle. They will learn about 

human gestation from embryo to birth. They will investigate how humans change and develop from infant to adolescence in the 

juvenile stage. They will learn about the changes that happen during puberty. They will interpret data about human growth and 

learn about the human reproductive systems, (Our Sex and Relationships Education (SRE) is separate to this topic – this element 

of science learning is compulsory for Year 5 children and focuses only on the reproductive systems in males and females – more 

information regarding our SRE learning will follow in the Spring term). They will learn about how humans change as they get older. 

They will investigate how ageing affects reaction times. 

Your child will receive a copy of the knowledge organiser below to aid their learning.  Please take time to look through this at home with your child. 

Your child will be bringing home a ‘Home Learning’ guide and workbook, in which they can record home learning tasks for this topic.  Included is a 

further reading suggestion list and some suitable child friendly websites, which can be used to deepen their understanding of the topics that they will be 

covering in class.   

Class teachers will guide your child on activities which will directly support that week’s learning and any homework expectations – there is no 

requirement for the children to complete all of the tasks in the pack.  

Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the Year Group Team. 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


